
 

 
 

 
31st October 2023 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 

KS4 After School Clubs 
 

We are excited to offer two KS4 after school clubs this term for our Year 10 and Year 11 students. We will 
be starting with KS4 Youth Club on Thursday 9th November with Sports Club beginning on the following 
Thursday, 16th November.  
 
The dates of the sessions this half term are detailed below: 

KS4 Youth Club 3:00pm – 5:00pm KS4 Sports Club 3:00pm – 4:00pm 

Thursday 9th November 2023 Thursday 16th November 2023  

Thursday 23rd November 2023 Thursday 30th November 2023 

Thursday  7th December 2023 Thursday 14th December 2023 

 
Youth Club 
These sessions are a fantastic opportunity for students to spend social time with their peers through 
chatting, board games and sports outside. 
 
During the sessions, students will be able to purchase items from the tuck shop. Items include fizzy zero 
sugar drinks and small snacks; each item will cost up to £1. If you think your child would like to purchase 
something from the tuck shop then please provide them with cash to bring on the day, this can be put in 
the valuables box in morning tutor time.  
 
The youth club runs from 3:00pm- 5:00pm, parents and carers are expected to collect students at the end 
of the sessions.  
 
Sports Club 
Sports club is a great opportunity for students to get active and try out a range of sports with their peers. 
 
Sports club will run from 3:00pm-4:00pm, parents/carers are expected to collect their child at the end of 
the sessions.  
 
If you are interested in volunteering during any of our sessions, please register your interest by emailing 
lorraine.walton@thepark.surrey.sch.uk 
 
If you would like your child to take part in either club, please sign them up via the clubs section on the 
Arbor Parent Portal (https://login.arbor.sc/). Sign-up will be available on the Parent Portal until 7:00pm 
on Tuesday 7th November 2023 – all students MUST be signed up in order for them to attend. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 
Lorraine Walton 
KS4 Lead 
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